
         It’s time  “FORE” Thinking   GOLF   
***Welcome to Butternut Hills Ladies Golf*** 

Spring Luncheon, Meeting and Golf 
Our Spring Luncheon and Meeting will be held Thursday, May 8, 2025.  Social time will begin at 11:00 a.m. 

followed by lunch and meeting at 12:00 noon.  Please stay for golf after the meeting if you are able.  We 

will draw foursomes for 9 holes.  The cost of lunch is $15 (tip is included) and the menu is a taco bar.  
 

The Ladies League will continue to play on Thursdays, beginning on May 15th with our final day of play on 

August 28th. No golf on July 3rd.  The league championships for 9 & 18-hole leagues will be September 4th.  

Our Fall Scramble and Awards Dinner date is September 11th.  The 18-hole tee times begin at 11:00 with 

the 9-hole tee times following at noon.  Players should arrive 30 minutes prior to your scheduled tee time 

to allow for last-minute changes.   

 

League Membership Dues are $30.00 with checks made payable to Butternut Hills Ladies League.  OR 

NEW THIS YEAR – Venmo from your checking or savings account!  Download the Venmo app and search 

for @butternutladiesleague. This does not include the handicap fee of $28 paid to Butternut Hills (NOT 

the league and NOT Venmo).  Please complete the form below and return it by April 15, 2025.  If you 

know someone who would be interested in joining our league, please contact Membership, Dianna 

Bednar or our President, LaVonne Kimmes.   

                          Dianna: diannabednar@mindspring.com       LaVonne: lavonnekimmes@gmail.com  

                 Please return your Dues Check for $30 (or Venmo) and the form below by April 15, 2025 to: 

                     Dianna Bednar, N2960 Long Lake Road, Birchwood, WI 54817 

*** Include separate $15 check to Butternut Hills for the luncheon or pay at the luncheon.   

NO Venmo for the luncheon.*** 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2025 Butternut Ladies League Registration 

PLEASE NOTE: If you Venmo your league dues, please email Dianna with the below information 

for the roster.  If you want to pay for the luncheon on May 8th that’s fine, but please let Dianna  

know by May 1st that you will be purchasing lunch so we can give Butternut a good count.  

Name: ________________________________ Email:___________________________________ 

Address:________________________________________________Phone:__________________ 

9 Hole Golfer:____ 18 Hole Golfer:____     Available to play May 8th    Yes:____ No:____ 

 

     (   ) Enclosed is my check for $30 payable to Butternut Hills Ladies League. 

     (   ) I paid the league dues via Venmo. 

     (   ) Enclosed is my check for $15 payable to Butternut Hills for May 8th Luncheon. 
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